
Check out our school FaceBook page: https://fb.watch/bpfZTVKTWz/  

 

Here are the 3 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week 

(2/25/22) 

1. If you haven’t done so already, please log in to your MyDSD site to take the 

teacher surveys. We value and look forward to your feedback. Thanks for taking 

the time to share it. 

2. We need to know about our next year’s new students. If you know of any, send 

them our way. 

3. As February is coming to an end, we’d like to thank Mrs. Sant and Mrs. Grantonic 

for helping us create a safer and more welcoming school environment. They 

helped students learn about important black historical figures. Please check out 

the video of the posters that were created: 

https://u.pcloud.link/publink/show?code=XZgiGkVZpuYf9qYW0dQhS15Jbd1QkFf

z6Xly 

 

Have an awesome weekend! 
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Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: 

https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/  
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